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Briefly...
Candidates Wanted for 
Nominating Committee
NHEC is seeking members to serve 
on the company’s Nominating 
Committee. This committee reviews 
the qualifications of potential 
candidates seeking election to 
the NHEC Board of Directors and 
determines which ones to nominate 
to run for the open seats. Any Co-op 
member interested in being part 
of the candidate selection process 
for the NHEC Board of Directors is 
encouraged to apply for a position 
on the Nominating Committee.  
For more information about time 
requirements and applying to be 
considered for the Nominating 
Committee, contact Sharon Yeaton 
at 603-536-8801, or  
yeatons@nhec.com.

Board of Directors Meetings
The NHEC Board of Directors 
regularly meets on the last Tuesday 
of each month at the Cooperative’s 
office at 287 Highland Street in 
Plymouth. Please check the Board 
of Directors page on the Co-op 
web site at www.nhec.com, or call 
Sharon Yeaton at (603)536-8801 
to confirm the current month’s time 
and location. 

SmartHub for Outage Reporting
Create your SmartHub account at 
www.nhec.com and get access to 
online outage reporting and status 
updates.

Members Helping Members
With Round Up and the NHEC Foundation, Your Small Change 
Makes a Big Difference

The NHEC Foundation has 
awarded $3.5 million to 
non-profit organizations 
and community initiatives 
throughout Co-op service 
territory since 2006 and the 
impact has been huge. The 
engine that drives that success is 
the Round Up Program and the 
generosity of NHEC members.

What Is Round Up?
When you enroll in NHEC’s 
Round Up Program, your electric 
bill is rounded up to the next dollar each month. The extra change is set aside 
in a Round Up fund, which enables the NHEC Foundation to award grants. Your 
contribution is tax-deductible and the maximum possible contribution is 99 
cents per month, though the average member contributes about six dollars per 
year. Currently, more than 43,000 members are enrolled.  Grants are awarded 
to non-profit, organizations throughout the year and include health and social 
service programs, education and enrichment programs and scholarships for 
our members and their children through the NHEC Foundation Scholarship 
Program.  

Sign Up, Round Up! 
To increase the impact we can make within our communities, we encourage 
you to enroll in Round Up today.  It’s easy to do using our website. Just visit 
www.nhec.com/round-up-program, or call NHEC Member Solutions at  
1-800-698-2007. Thank you!

An NHEC Foundation grant funded scholarships  
for the Schools Out after school program at  

Ossipee Central School

Join Round Up for a Chance to Win!
NHEC is giving away three $100 Visa gift cards! To be eligible to win, 
just enroll in the Round Up program by November 15, 2019. Already in 
Round Up? You’re eligible too!



For member service,  
please call  
800.698.2007(8-5, M-F)
solutions@nhec.com

Report an Outage,
please call  
800.343.6432 
www.nhec.com579 Tenney Mountain Hwy  •  Plymouth, NH 03264

CLAREMONT RESIDENTS
Make your appointment for FREE installation of smoke alarms

A $7,500 grant from the NH Electric Co-op Foundation will help the American Red 
Cross of New Hampshire & Vermont install smoke alarms in the homes of Co-op 
members living in the city of Claremont.

The Red Cross Home Fire Preparedness Campaign is working to target homes that 
do not have smoke alarms.  In partnership with the Red Cross, volunteers from 
NHEC will be hitting the road in the city of Claremont on October 26, 2019 to 
install alarms in the homes of our members who do not have functioning smoke alarms. 

Please note – any home in New Hampshire without functioning smoke alarms can sign up for free 
installations. You do not have to be a resident of Claremont to have free alarms installed.

To make your appointment for a FREE installation of smoke alarms in your home, please visit the American 
Red Cross of New Hampshire & Vermont website: https://www.redcross.org/local/new-hampshire-
vermont/about-us/our-work/home-fire-campaign/smoke-alarm-request-.html

NHEC Offering Vehicles & Equipment for Bid

New Hampshire Electric Cooperative (NHEC) is preparing to offer for bid, vehicles and equipment that are 
ready for disposition. Bids are being accepted from the membership, Co-op employees and retirees. Sealed 
bids are due by the end of the workday (4:30 p.m.) Thursday, November 14, 2019.*

For a complete list of vehicles and equipment up for bid, as well as deadlines and other bid requirements, 
please visit the News section on the homepage of our website at www.nhec.com.

* Member Solutions representatives cannot answer questions regarding vehicles and equipment being disposed. 
All questions will be answered during the two vehicle and equipment viewing dates listed on our website.

This Month’s Photo…
Co-op member Lynn LaChance of Grafton captured this fall 
scene of Danbury Bog with Ragged Mountain in the background. 


